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September 6, 2017

To: Collin County Toll Road Authority

From: Jeff B. Durham, Special Projects Manager

Re: Public Meeting to Present Proposed Changes to the Existing Technically 
Approved Alignment for the Collin County Outer Loop Between U.S. Highway 75 
and State Highway 289 (Preston Road)

Collin County is in the process of developing schematic plans for the Collin County 
Outer Loop between U.S. Highway 75 and State Highway 289 (Preston Road).  The 
scope of work for the two engineering firms involved (CH2M and Brown & Gay) includes 
refining the previously adopted “Technically Approved Alignment” (August 2012) in 
order to establish a final alignment that will be utilized to prepare descriptions and 
exhibits for future right-of-way acquisition.

An Open House will be held beginning at 5:00 PM prior to Commissioners Court and the 
Public Meeting.  Affected land owners and interested parties will have an opportunity to 
view maps depicting the proposed alignment changes and ask questions of staff and 
the engineering consultants.

During the Public Meeting each consulting firm will make a presentation describing “to 
date” progress on their respective scoped sections.  Both will address the proposed 
alignment changes, offering explanations for each affected area.

The public will have an opportunity to comment of the proposed alignment.  Those 
comments will become a part of the official public record for this project and will be 
considered when determining a final alignment, which will be brought back for approval 
at a later date. 


